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November 28, 1978 | Je e
Mr. James P. O'Reilly, Director Serial No. 631/110778
Office of Inspection and Enforcement PO/WRR:sc]j
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission Docket Nos. 50-280
Region II 50-281
101 Marietta Street, Northwest License Nos. DPR-32
Atlanta, Georgia 30303 DPR-37

Reference: RIIL:RJH
50~280/78-26
50-281/78-26

Dear Mr. O'Reilly:

- We have reviewed Mr. W. B. Kenna's letter of November 7, 1978, and the
) attached Notice of Violation. Our response is enclosed.

This information should be withheld from public disclosure in accordance
with Section 2.790(d) of the NRC's "Rules of Practice," Part 2, Title 10,
Code of Federal Regulations.

Very truly yours,

<A /./"Z wol Jifd e 7 2
C. M. Stallings

Vice President-Power Supply -
and Production Operations

oy ﬁ .’, ! é/E ,’(
Enclosure ﬂj[}? L,téz >

7812180 35§ |
780043





